

DR. SEMJÉN ZSOLT miniszterelnök-helvettes

Nagy György elnök úr Sinka László főtitkár úr Magyar Sportlövők Szövetsége

Dear Shooters!

I wish to extend my heartfelt welcome in Hungary to all home and foreign participants at the 2024 European Championship 10m. I would like to thank the honourable request of the organizers to wish lot of success at this prestigious event as high patron of the competition.

It is my honour to salute the European managers and officials of shooting, I thank the city of Győr and the leaders of the Hungarian Shooting Federation for offering worthy home to the European Championship.

Shooting has huge traditions in our country, the results obtained proudly show the reputation of this sport. Thanks to the efforts of the Hungarian organizers all conditions are available that the shooters could only concentrate on aiming. In the next few days it's up to the European shooters to emerge from among the shooting pros who are the best of our continent.

I take the opportunity to wish you a successful competition. I am confident that you will return home from Győr with lot of nice hits and growing friendships.

Budapest, February 29, 2024

with regards